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Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Organization of American States–Secretariat for Multidimensional Security–with reference to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions (CITAAC).


In that connection, we hereby request that the Directory of National Points of Contact for the Convention be updated with the following information for Paraguay:


Ambassador Marcial Bobadilla


Director General for Special Affairs


Ministry of Foreign Affairs


14 de mayo No. 337 c/Palma, Piso 11, Asunción


Telephone: 595 21 498561


E-Mail: mbobadilla@mre.gov.py 


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Organization of American States–Secretariat for Multidimensional Security– he renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 27, 2013

To the 

Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

Organization of American States
CP30624E06








